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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year we are excited to announce Nursery will be performing their ‘Tip Toe 
Nativity’ in the hall and we welcome two family members to the show. 
 
The ‘Tip Toe Nativity’ is on Wednesday 11th December at 2pm. Afterwards you can 
sit back and enjoy a mince pie and cup of tea whilst staff change the children back 
into their uniforms. 
 
If your child attends NBW (Nursery Beginning of week) we would like your child to 
stay all day on Wednesday 11th December to take part in the show. Please provide a 
packed lunch for your child. 
 
If your child attends NEW (Nursery End of week) we would like your child to come in 
on Tuesday 10th December, 9-11am to take part in the dress rehearsal performance. 
We are inviting people from the community to be our audience as well as siblings to 
this show. 
 
Please speak to a member of staff if there is a problem. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Nursery staff 
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